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BY COURIER 
 
January 11, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0062 - Proposed Amendments to the Reporting Requirements for Licensed 
Electricity Transmitters 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the proposed 
amendments to the Reporting Requirements for Licensed Electricity Transmitters.  Hydro One 
does not expect any issues with respect to the proposed addition of section 3.1.3 and 3.1.4 to the 
Electricity Reporting and Record Keeping Requirements.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 


